
From: Mosbaugh, Scott 
Sent: 11/1/2012 11:01:44 AM 
To: Doll, Laura (/0=PG&E/OU=CORPORATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=LRDD) 
Cc: 
Bcc: 
Subject: RE: Picarro 

Hi Laura, 

Yes, Picaro is scheduled for 10am on 11/5. 

Scott Mosbaugh 
Office of Commissioner Simon 
California Public Utilities Commission 
505 Van Ness Ave 
San Francisco, CA 94102 
(415) 703-4435 

Original Message 
From: Doll, Laura [mailto:LRDD@pge.coml 
Sent: Wednesday, October 31, 2012 6:00 PM 
To: Chatterjee, Bishu 
Cc: Mosbaugh, Scott 
Subject: RE: Picarro 

Scott 
We heard 10:00 am. Let me know. 
Thanks! 
Laura 

Original Message 
From: Chatterjee, Bishu [mailto:bishu.chatteriee@cpuc.ca.govl 
Sent: Wednesday, October 31, 2012 3:42 PM 
To: Doll, Laura 
Cc: Mosbaugh, Scott 
Subject: RE: Picarro 

Got it and asking Scott to enquire Commissioner's schedule. Yes I would be interested. Thank you Laura. 

From: Doll, Laura [LRDD@pge.com] 
Sent: Tuesday, October 30,2012 7:38 PM 
To: Chatterjee, Bishu 
Subject: Picarro 

mailto:LRDD@pge.com


Bishu 
I understand that Mike Voelke of Picarro has been in touch with the Commissioner's office about a Picarro ride 
along next Monday. Our VP of distribution, Kevin Knapp, will be there to explain how PGE is using the 
technology. 

Can you confirm that the Commissioner is still available to do this? 

Are you planning to attend as well? 

The vehicle will be a Prius, holding 4 max. There will be a driver and Voelke and Kevin ~ plus one. So we may 
need to do two trips, one for you and one for the Commissioner. Not a problem! The current thinking is to keep 
the drive under 30 minutes. Does that seem right? 

Just trying to nail this down! 

Thanks 
Laura 

PG&E is committed to protecting our customers' privacy. 
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